
  
 

   
                                                                                   

 
 
 
IT Department Board Report for February 2023 

February 10, 2023 
 

1. Zackary Owen, IT Technician, resigned effective February 10, 2023. 
 

2. I am working with Wendy Ryerson to fill the IT Technician vacancy. The position is 
posted on the county website in addition to a variety of online job search portals. 
 

3. New Courts received a technology grant for over $200,000 and IT is working with the 
various departments in New Courts to deploy the new hardware and software over the 
next few months. 
 

4. IT continues to work on various network and server upgrades in coordination with our 
business partner, Syndeo. 
 

5. We will be consolidating the leecountyil.com and countyoflee.org domain names into 
“leecountyil.gov” over the next weeks and months. This will involve website name 
changes and changes to our email addresses. I will keep you posted. 
 

6. I am proud to announce the promotion of Jonathan Henrikson to IT Technician Level II. 
Jonathan has served the county well since January 2021, first part-time, then later full-
time beginning May 2021. In his new role he will continue his help desk duties, but also 
assume more server and network management responsibilities. 

 

Sincerely, 

Paul Gorski 

IT Director 

pgorski@countyoflee.org 
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